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VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
 
October 13, 2023 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 
  
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) 

 Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2022-0157 
Panhandle Regional Expansion Project 
Response to Environmental Defence (“ED”) Correspondence 

 
This letter is in response to ED’s October 12, 2023 correspondence in which ED 
advised that it intends to update the evidence of Dr. McDiarmid by Friday October 20, 
2023. 
  
It is not clear from ED’s letter as to the full extent of its update. It is not fair or 
reasonable for ED to file an update to its evidence on the last business day prior to the 
hearing, leaving Enbridge Gas limited opportunity to review and understand the update 
and without the opportunity to update its reply evidence, if required, in advance of 
commencing testimony on Monday October 23, 2023. 
  
As a result, Enbridge Gas requests that ED be required to file any update by 
Wednesday October 18, 2023. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Haris Ginis 
Technical Manager, Leave to Construct Applications 
 
c.c.  Charles Keizer (Torys)  

Tania Persad (Enbridge Gas Counsel)  
Zora Crnojacki (OEB Staff)  
Intervenors (EB-2022-0157) 
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